
 

 

21st March 2025 
 

Dear members of the Chellaston Academy community,  

It’s been another great week packed with lots of exciting events for our students and staff, 

please enjoy some of the snip-its below. 

Lockdown 

On Friday 28th March we will be holding a practice lockdown procedure for the whole school, this 
is to make sure both staff and students alike are aware of our updated procedure. We will be 
running assemblies to revisit procedures and protocols next. You will receive further information 

regarding the planned lockdown practice next week. 

Easter Sessions 2025 

Over the past few weeks, both Year 11 and Year 13 have been involved in another round of mock 

examinations, in preparation for the final exams in May/June. 

Over the Easter holidays, we are opening the school for over 40 different targeted sessions for Year 
11, Year 13 and some Year 10 classes as well. 

A list of the activities are shown below. 

 



 
 
 

 

Maths Feast Competition Winners 

Our Year 10's took part in the MATHS FEAST COMPETITION at Alvaston Moor School on Tuesday.  Over 11 teams 

from different schools entered and our team WON! Congratulations to all that took part, we are so proud of you! 

 

 



 
 
 

 

Comic Relief 2025 

We celebrated Comic Relief today in true Chello style today! Staff celebrated with the 80s theme to 

commemorate the 40 years of comic relief, students came in non-uniform and our sixth formers ran 
stalls in the main hall, all to raise money for this fabulous cause. A big thank you to all who got 
involved! 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 

 

 

Sports  

Cricket - Chance to Shine Programme 

As part of our continued support from Derbyshire Cricket Foundation and the Chance to Shine 
programme, our Key stage 3 girls are receiving six cricket workshops delivered by a Derbyshire 

Cricket Foundation Coach. The aim of this workshop is to develop the fundamental skills of cricket 
and raise participant rates within the sport.  Also, all girls within the academy, have the opportunity 
to join our lunch time club on Tuesdays.  

Furthermore, to celebrate our association and the promotion of girls cricket, Derbyshire Cricket 
Foundation have kindly donated two tickets for England Women’s Metro Bank One-Day 
International against West Indies at The County Ground, on Friday 30 May 2025. All 

students who take part in the workshop and/or lunchtime clubs will be entered into the prize draw.   

If you require any further information, please contact Mrs. Causer. 

 



 
 
 

 

Dates for your diary 

26th March - 4-5.30pm - SEND update meeting for parents/ carers 
3rd April - Rewards Day  

4th April - Break up for Easter 
22nd April - Return to school 
24th April - Year 10 Parents Evening 

Kind regards 

 
Phil Smith 

Proud Headteacher 
Chellaston Academy 
"Inspiring each other to realise our potential through Integrity, Care and Excellence" 

 


